
This week in 
Raccoon class…

We had a fantastic first full week of
learning last week; the children coped well
with staying for lunch each day and
although we could tell how tired some
were, they managed to stay until 3.15pm!
We started our first focus text, The
Colour Monster, and we will continue with
it this week. This story explores our
feelings as colours and links nicely to our
whole school approach of the Zones of
Regulation.

The children are working hard
to follow our rules and
routines in Raccoon class. We
have noted some super
learning behaviours when
sitting on the carpet for
whole class teaching.

Phonics learning has begun – please see the reverse to know 
which sounds your child has learnt last week and what is be 
taught this week.

Congratulations to Emmerich and Daphne on 
receiving our star learner awards last week. 

Please ensure relatives activate their Tapestry accounts 
ASAP – if you need help, please ask. 
Don’t forget individual school photographs are being taken 
this Friday 23rd September. 
Our class page on the school website is regularly updated –
please check there for further information. 



Week beginning: 12th September 2022

Week beginning: 20th September 2022


